
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – NOTHING NEEDED 

 

 
 

 
TRSA OFFICES – FRIDAY, 3 JULY 2020 

 
 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Trainer Mr. W. Clarken has notified Thoroughbred 
Racing SA Stewards that following the mare’s last race start at Morphettville on 
Saturday, 25 April 2020, NOTHING NEEDED underwent a soft palate surgery 
approximately 10 days after that run. The mare is back in work and due to resume 
racing on Saturday 4 July 2020 at Murray Bridge. 
 
 
 
 
 
Alex Streckbein 
CADET STEWARD 
3 July 2020 

 


